
Kindergarten 2025 
To Parents and Caregivers, 

Our students have had a successful start to kindergarten and are 
beginning to understand the routines and expectations of ‘big school’. 

Over the next few weeks, we will continue to reinforce school expectations 
and develop independence. We ask that morning and afternoon routines are 
supported by parents to encourage this. Students will need to be at school 
by 9am and place their bag in their class line on the basketball court. They 
will join Monday morning assembly from Week 4. 

Of an afternoon, students will continue to be dismissed from 2.40pm from 
their classroom until the end of Week 3. (Friday 14th February) From 
Week 4, they will be walked to the basketball court to meet their parent/s. 
Students will need to wait with their teacher until dismissed. 

To assist classroom organisation, each child is asked to provide: 

• paint smock (available from uniform shop)

• library bag (available from uniform shop)

• 1 set of headphones (not earphones)

Dates to remember: 
• Meet the Teacher and Welcome BBQ evening is on Thursday 6th

March (Week 6) at 5.00pm.  Short information session in your child’s classroom

followed by a family BBQ – children welcome!

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact your class teacher. We thank you in advance for your support 
and we look forward to a great year. 

Kindergarten Teachers 




